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Re: RWE Proposal Submission

Dear Ashley Hill and Joni Laken,
 
Congratulations! Your proposal Developing gendered engineering identities? The role of gender
essentialism in first year women’s identity and commitment to the field has been accepted as a
Paper Presentation at the 43rd Annual Fall Conference for Research on Women and Education on
October 6 and 7, 2017 in Salt Lake City.
 
Attached you will find a conference registration form and hotel information. The deadline for early
registration is August 31, 2017. The price for conference registration will increase after August 31,
2017. Hotel rooms have guaranteed pricing until September 5, 2017 and they are available based on
availability, so please book immediately to secure accommodations. Please contact me, if you have
any trouble booking before September 5, 2017. If you do not register for the conference by August
31, 2017, you will jeopardize your presentation slot. A tentative schedule for the conference
presentation will be sent out by September 15, 2017.
 
If you are doing a paper presentation or panel discussion a screen and projector will be furnished.
You will need to bring your own laptop (or borrow one if needed) and an Internet wireless card if you
intend to access the Internet during your session. Also you will need to bring your own cords to
connect your laptop to the projector. If you are doing a roundtable discussion, please bring 6 copies of
your paper and/or presentation to share.
 
Please note the following conference schedule:

Friday, October 6, 7:30 – 5:30 Breakfast, Welcome, Conference Presentations, Lunch,
Conference presentations; 6:00-8:00 Reception;
Saturday, October 7, 7:30am – 5:30pm: Breakfast, Conference presentations, Lunch,
Conference presentations, Closing

 
Thank you for agreeing to share your work and engage others in the discourse regarding girls and
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women in education at the intersection of race, ethnicity, class and social justice issues.
 
We look forward to seeing you in October at the 2017 Fall RWE Conference.
 
Warm Regards,
Maureen Neumann
2017 RWE Chair
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From:	Ashley	Hill	<ach0020@0germail.auburn.edu>
Sent:	Friday,	July	21,	2017	12:28:31	PM
To:	Maureen	Neumann
Cc:	Joni	Lakin
Subject:	RWE	Proposal	Submission
 

Hi	Dr.	Neumann,	

ANached	you	will	find	our	proposal	for	the	RWE	conference.	

Thank	you,
Ashley	Hill	

Ashley	Hill	
Doctoral	Student	in	Educa0onal	Psychology
Department	of	Educa0onal	Founda0ons,	Leadership,	and	Technology	(EFLT)
Auburn	University	
ach0020@auburn.edu


